
COMMUNITY BUILDING TEAM 

MEETING MINUTES 

May 1, 2015 

Intros were done.  

We need to add more people to the CB team. Our chair person 
must lead the pack in the endeavor. Send some reminders out 
over the summer to talk with residents about joining the team.  

Meeting minutes are important as reminders of what was 
discussed at the previous meeting. Review the minutes in 
between meetings. 

Eileen surprised us with a cake to thank the team for their 
participation this past year. So there was plenty of cake to 
share.  

Eileen thanked us for out good work and to not let 
opportunities go by.  

We seem to have the same people at many of the meetings. By 
adding new member we can separate and have different 
attendees for different meetings. Partners in the Arts was a 
missed opportunity. This program provides free or discounted 
tickets to events throughout the area. A grant needs to be 
written and submitted. Participation in attending events is 
limited due to transportation issue. Residents seem to get 
around for other events they should be able to get to arts 
events too. Some examples are go to the train museum at 



Bandana Square. The car museum, you can get to the Saints 
games via light rail stops at the new stadium.   

Have a great summer everybody and we hope to see you again 
in September! 

 

Next meeting is September 4, 2015 

 


